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COLEMAN BROS. CARNIVAL COMES TO SHELTON 

Shelton, CT, April 9, 2008 – The Coleman Bros. Carnival be open school vacation 

week, April 16-20, on the “slab” in Shelton. 

Jack Ribas, Executive Director of the Boys &Girls Club said, “The Coleman Bros. 

Carnival has been supporting programs for the Club for the past five years. They have 

donated more than $50,000 to help us help our kids.” 

Mike Healey, President of the Boys & Girls Club Board of Directors, said, “I have been 

working with Bob Coleman for many years, even before I became involved with the Club. 

They run a first-class operation, great rides at a fair price, and they always help a local 

charity like the Boys & Girls Club.” 

The Carnival will open Wednesday evening and run through Sunday evening. For further 

information, call Mary at 772-979-1271. 
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